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INSIDE 

• US Ants

• Rock Creek Bugs

• Expanding Staff

Our Mission 

Join the Buzz! 

We plan to open 

our doors next 

summer! For more 

information about our 

exciting future, go to 

Jointhebuzzmissoula. 

org or give us a call at 

406-317-121 l.

By Jen Marangelo, Executive Director 

Some days I feel like I can't contain my 

excitement. We're so close to opening our new 

facility! Other days, t feel queasy just thinking 

about how much work we need to accomplish 

before we open our doors. But after chasing 

this dream for more than 16 years, t wouldn't 

want it any other way. What an extraordinary 

journey it's been ... and what an extraordinary 

year ahead it will be. 

As we move through the remaining weeks of 

2022. we're preparing to enter a milestone 

year. To put it in insect terms. the New Year 

will bring the final stages of the organizational 

metamorphosis we've been undergoing for more 

than a decade. Everything we've done over the 

years has ultimately led to this exc
i

ting stage. And 

when we open the doors to the new Missoula 

Butterfly House and lnsectarium in 2023, we'll 

emerge as a b
i

gger. more impactful version of our 

former self. 

To make another bug analogy ... our progress in 

moving this vision forward is like a millipede.

There have been many legs working together

to make our momentum possible. Far too many 

Our Development Director working on his ce�bration 
dance moves during a construction tour, 

to list here, but plenty of room for more in the 

months ahead. 

In the nonprofit wortd (and in life in general). 

it often feels like celebrations are short-lived.

A few high fives shared between staff, board, 
and committee members and your focus quickly 

swings to the next goal. But in the year ahead. 

we plan to properly celebrate the progress and 

success friends like you have made possible.

However. after the last of the champagne is 

finished and the confetti swept up. the celebration 

will continue ... each and every time you and I

walk through the doors of the incredibly unique 

destination we've created. I hope you are proud of 

what we're accomplishing, and will experience a

jolt of excitement each and every time you visit. 

We could not have accomplished this without 

the incredible community commitment and 

enthusiasm that has been expressed for this long­

term dream. My sincere thanks to each and every 

supporter who has made this effort a success. 

Best wishes for the holiday season ... and get 

ready for a very buggy New Year! 4f 








